
Memo 

 

Please be advised that the Safety Security and Health meeting scheduled for September 
15, 2020 at 7:00 pm by video/teleconference has been cancelled. The meeting will not 
be rescheduled, and the next meeting will be the regular monthly meeting on October 
22, 2020.  

 

 

Municipality of Central Manitoulin 
~ AT THE HEART OF IT ALL ~ 

To: All 

From: Marcus Mohr CDOC 

CC:  

Date: 9/11/2020 

Re: Safety Security and Health Meeting September 15, 2020 Cancelled 


